
Dear Partner, 
  
we have opened Call for Papers for presenters in next years staff week Eye on TAMK – Dare to 
Care! Call is open until 15th November, 2024. 
  
The programme of the week will be published latest in January, 2025 and enrollment for 
participation (without presentation) will be open in January too. 
  
Welcome again to Tampere, Finland for the Eye on TAMK international week! 
11th – 13th March 2025 
We are thrilled to invite you to share your expertise and network under the theme 
Dare to Care! The Different Aspects of Wellbeing in the World of Applied Sciences. 
  
Eye on TAMK is a biennial, multidisciplinary week. There are sessions from all of our schools, 
for both teaching and non-teaching staff. Get to know our schools here. 
Share your expertise, teach students, choose from a wide range of sessions, participate in the 
workshops, be inspired by our talented speakers, network with colleagues from all over the 
world, get the taste of Finland’s excellent education system, and enjoy our diverse cultural and 
social programme. TAMK offers you an environment to connect with other professionals, 
explore funding opportunities together, and initiate new projects. 
  
Share your experience with the world! 
Snap a picture enjoying the academic and social programme and remember to tag us and follow 
us on Instagram and Twitter. 
#EYEONTAMK #TAMK #TAMKinternational 
  
 https://www.tuni.fi/en/about-us/tamk/schools 
 

https://www.tuni.fi/en/about-us/tamk/schools
https://www.instagram.com/tamk_international/
https://twitter.com/TAMK_UAS

